
REPORT ON HOLI ASSEMBLY 

‘Let the festival of colours and joy bring love, happiness and vibrancy in the whole world.’ 

A special assembly on the occasion of Holi was conducted by the students of Satluj House on 

6th March 2023. The assembly commenced with the school choir singing the school anthem and 

a prayer to thank the almighty for giving us colourful and bright nature. 

The students were apprised of the current news from around the world. A skit was presented by 

the students on the significance of the festival, which is to commemorate the victory of good 

over evil. It was followed by a vibrant dance performance on the song, ‘Nache Gori…’ that 

filled the atmosphere with the colours of joy and happiness.  

The Director Principal, Ms. Aditi Misra wished everyone a safe and happy Holi and advised 

them to not play Holi forcibly, not waste resources and refrain from using water balloons. She 

also wished them good luck for the new session. 

       

 

 


